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As a former Maine Healthcare worker, I support LD 867.  There are no long-term 
studies to indicate whether these vaccines are safe in the long run.  Nor are there 
long-term studies for citizens with a broad variety of health issues.  Passing LD 867 
will allow proper safety testing and multi-faceted follow up on whether these vaccines
caused any reproductive harm.  


